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The Committee regards this undertaking as a cooperative enterprise. 
Many persons will be called upon for contributions, some of which 

considerable amount of time and effort. We are of themay require a
opinion that dental education, in this project which is now well under 
way, has an opportunity to assume a position of leadership in pro­
fessional education. Our effort will succeed as we have your cordial
cooperation and wise counsel.

Submitted on behalf of the Committee,

L. E. Blauch, Executive Secretary.


